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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month:        

LOWELL “Buddy” Mason returned 

home to join us for the 150th 

Anniversary of Pine Run Church of 

Christ back in 2016!  This was 

shortly before a major surgery 

that has since curtailed much of 

his travelling; but has not stopped 

his from sharing God’s love and 

Word!  He faithfully writes words 

of inspiration and encouragement 

daily. He continues to oversee 

various missions as well. God has 

truly blessed him and his 

ministries.  

     One of the greatest blessings 

God has bestowed upon Lowell, 

has been, Judy: She has been a 

faithful coworker for the Lord, by 

Buddy’s side. She has cared for 

him through illness and surgeries. 

Together, they have been used of 

God to transform lives and impact 

the nation of Russia! Continue to 

pray for them and for others to 

come alongside and carry on the 

missions that they have begun! 

 

Shut-Ins 

Angel Church 

Tracy Desgrange 

Cinda Howell 

Christine Sayles 

 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings  

 

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

Oct.  11  following Morning 

Worship 

 

 

 

SUNDAYS   10:30 am 

On our Facebook page! 

WE ASK YOUR HELP! 
     If you think you could be sick 
with covid19; we ask: 

 Be seen by a doctor 

 Get tested 

 Stay Isolated at home until 
better  (let us know if you 
need someone to pick up 
medications, or food from 
store, etc.) 

     For the healthy; we offer 
masks, hand sanitzer, disinfectant 
wipes, personal pre-wrapped 
communion, if wanted.   
 

ROCK LAKE 

Has 

WATER 

DAMAGE to 

Breaker Wall 

 

   High waters at 

Rock Lake this year allowed water 

to rise above the breaker wall and 

erode and eventually damage the 

wall.  It will need to be replaced 

before next year’s camp season.  

They are looking at installing a 

steel retaining wall with a cost 

estimate of $25,000.   They are 

currently taking pledges and 

donations via their Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Through prayer, study  

& holy living! 


